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23 March 2010  

Mrs M Stewart 

Committee Services 

Argyll & Bute Council 

KILMORY 

Lochgilphead PA31 8RT  

 

 

Dear Mrs Stewart 

 

Review Ref. No: 10/0001/LRB 

 

I have now received the written submission from Mr Neil Brown 

pertaining to the above review dated 17 March 2010. 

 

No map detailing the route has been attached and it is imperative that 

I receive a copy immediately.  

 

If the route encroaches on the three dwelling houses already 

constructed then demolition and compensation would ensue.  

 

The further submission by the Planning Department dated 21 January 

2010 stated, “It now appears unlikely that any future dwelling on the 

site under consideration would be affected by the proposed new 

road”. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Allan Macaskill 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


